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Content of this 
notification 

- Postponement of Introduction of new “SDX SME Equity” and “Bonds – EUR” 
trading segments for small and medium-sized enterprises (SMEs) to 15 September 
2022 

 
With this message, SDX Trading Ltd informs about the postponement of the introduction of the 
new “SDX SME Equity” and “Bonds – EUR” trading segments. 
 
Postponement to 15 September 2022  
The introduction of the new trading segments «SDX SME Equity» for small and medium-sized 
enterprises (SMEs) and «Bonds - EUR» will be postponed from 2 August 2022 to 15 September 
2022 (see SDX Trading message no 1/2022).  
 
Entry into force 
Subject to the necessary approvals, the revised regulations will enter into force on 15 September 
2022 and are published on the SDX website at https://sdx.com/exchange/documents and on the 
SIX Exchange Regulation AG website at https://www.ser-ag.com/en/resources/laws-regulations-
determinations/regulations.html. 
 
SDX is constantly striving to expand and improve its service and product offerings.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Client Support 
Phone: +41 58 508 33 33 
E-mail: support@sdx.com 

https://www.sdx.com/exchange/messages

